
Ladies and gentlemen, 

Thank you all for gathering here today to celebrate this joyous occasion. 

We're here to not only shower our dear [Expectant Parent's Name] with 

gifts but also with love and support as they prepare to welcome their 

little bundle of joy. 

[Expectant Parent's Name], your journey into parenthood is truly an 

exciting one, and we're all thrilled to be part of it. As you navigate 

this new chapter, know that you have a group of colleagues who are 

cheering you on every step of the way. We've seen your dedication and 

strength at work, and we have no doubt you'll bring those wonderful 

qualities into your new role as a parent. 

Remember, you're not alone on this journey. We're all here for you - 

whether it's offering diaper-changing advice, sharing funny parenting 

stories, or simply being a listening ear. We are your work family, and 

we've got your back. 

Congratulations once again, and we can't wait to meet your little one! 

Cheers to you and your growing family! 


